Zhang-Torres

From: Joseph L. Green [Joseph.Green@MascoCabinetry.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 12,2011 8:18 AM

To: Zhang-Torres

Subject: RE: Masco Cabinetry Title V permit renewal draft for Ocala - comments

Cindy, we have reviewed the proposed Title V permit renewal draft and do not have any comments, as the content is
consistent with our preliminary discussions and application submittals. We truly appreciate the quick updating of permit
terms and appropriate referencing of newly applicable rules (such as Subpart ZZZZ) identifying upcoming compliance
dates. Thank you,

loe L. Green, Senior Environmental Engineer
Masco Cablnetry - Corporate Environmental Group

4600 Arrowhead Drive
Ann Arbor, M 48105

Direct: 734-205-4630
Cell: 440-635-6467

Corporate Office’
Phone: 734-205-4600

E-mail: Joseph.Green@MascoCabinetry.com
Websites: http://mascocabinetry.com/
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Zhang-Torres [mailto:Cindy.Zhang-Torres@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 9:24 AM

To: Joseph L. Green

Subject: RE: working draft air permit for Ocala - comments today

Hi, Joe,
Yes, tomorrow is fine. But I'm not sure which letter you want me to forward to you.

Cindy

From: Joseph L. Green [mailto:Joseph.Green@MascoCabinetry.com]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 9:18 AM

To: Zhang-Torres

Subject: RE: working draft air permit for Ocala - comments today

Cindy, could you hold this for another day? | was out of town last week, but | should be able to review the draft today
and provide comments by tomorrow morning. If possible, could you also forward a copy of the letter that was sent to
Mr. Terhune? Thanks, - Joe



